
DISMISSAL OF COMPLAINT 001-2019 

 

Complaint 001-2019 was brought by the Department in February 2019.  The LSRP was notified of the 
complaint and was cooperating with the Board investigation.  Prior to the conclusion of the investigation 
the Board learned that the LSRP had passed away.  On December 16, 2019, the Board voted to dismiss 
the complaint with no findings.   


